
Date：May 8, 2025

Dear AL Berwaz United,

We are delighted to confirm the official appointment ofAL Berwaz United as
the authorized distributor for PANGO VALVE supplied items in GCC Region,
starting from 08-May-2025. This decision is based on your proven capabilities,
market knowledge, and dedication, which align with our goal of expanding our
presence in GCC Market.

As an official distributor, you are entrusted with the responsibility to
promote, market, and distribute Pango Supplied items within the
agreed terms. We believe that AL Berwaz United will maintain the
high standards of Manufacturer & Pango Items and deliver
exceptional service to our valued customers.

We also extend our gratitude to your team, whose expertise and dedication will
contribute significantly to the success of this partnership. We look
forward to a strong and fruitful collaboration in the years to come.

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further information or
support you may need.

Yours truly,

Pango Valve Technology Co.,Ltd

Authorised Representative:

Signature&seal：


